
Primary Care Policy 

Please read thoroughly before signing.  
The following guidelines regard communication between VCA Hollywood Animal Hospital and 
your primary care veterinarian. 

Welcome to our hospital! 

We respect your existing Patient-Veterinarian relationship. 

As a patient of General Veterinary Practitioner, we promise to update your veterinarian on the 
services provided to your pet and send a complete medical history upon completion of his/her 
care. 

As an emergency and specialty practice, we rely on the strong relationships we have with our 
area veterinarians. As a result, we are unable to provide your pet with routine/wellness veterinary 
services such as vaccines, which your primary veterinarian can provide, for up to one year from 
your visit to our hospital. 

We believe it is important to maintain communication with your primary care veterinarian. The 
information we are able to provide is critical for continuity of care and completeness of your 
pet’s medical history. This correspondence may include but is not limited to medical records, lab 
results, diagnosis and treatment recommendations.  

Primary Care Veterinarian: _______________________________________________________ 

Please provide us with any additional information regarding your pet’s healthcare team. 

Client signature:  ________________________________________________________________ 

For Official Use Only: __________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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